
MIDWEST FOXSQUAD, 
  
Great job on hitting the 80% target by March 9th.  We still have some work to do to catch 
Eastern Region who is in first place and ahead of us by over 4%.  Central and Southern are 
ahead of us by over 2%.  We are also in danger of being in last place as the Western Region is 
less then 1% behind us.  We need to get to work on membership.  Lets start working those 
phones and reaching out to our squadrons, especially those that are still at 0 if any.  As I have 
asked all Detachment to add me to there Weekly Membership reports that they send out to their 
Detachments.  Only 5 of our 11 Detachments made the goal, with Oklahoma barely missing it 
by 10 members.  
  

Congratulations to our New Last place Detachment  
                                     TEXAS 

 
Let’s get to work as the 90% target date is due April 13.  That is a month from today.  Of Course 
the Mexico, South Dakota and North Dakota have already hit it.  Wyoming and Nebraska are 
right there.  Everyone else has some work to do. 
  
As I said in the last meeting our next Regional Call is April 5 where I expect Detachment 
Commander to give a brief report on what they doing for membership.   
  
  

Juan R. Torres 

National Vice Commander 

Midwest Region 21-22 
 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
 

WAY TO GO MIDWEST REGION!!!!!  
Mexico, South Dakota, and North Dakota already over the 90% goal and Nebraska not 
far behind (only need 159 to make it) and Wyoming right there too (only 67 shy of the 
90%)  
As a region we made it but had all the Detachments in the Midwest hit that goal along 
with our SUPER STARS we would have ended up at 83.51% which would have moved 
us ahead of the Southern Region and into 3rd place.  
To those Detachments that came up just a little short....don't loose focus everyone was 
well withing striking distance and I have faith that you will all continue to recruit, renew, 
and retain members. Remember that as a Detachment we are only as strong as our 
Squadrons and as a Nation Organization we are only as strong as our Detachments. 
Keep up all the great work and remember your membership team is here to help in any 
way we can.  
  
Have a great weekend to each and everyone of you and thanks again for all of your 
hard work.  
  
 



 
 
Michael Kirschner  
 
                ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  
  

 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL 5 
REGIONS FOR HITTING THE 80% 

TARGET and to the 

39 Detachments that have done the 
same!! 

  
Regardless of who is in first place, when we continue to retain, reinstate 
and recruit members for the Sons of The American Legion; the winners are 
our veterans, their families and the youth of America. 
  

PROUD POSESSORS OF A PRICELESS 
HERITAGE…..YES WE ARE!!!! 

THOM SKELLEY 

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 

NATIONAL MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN 

813-310-0109 

  

  

Conference Call Information: 

Third Tuesday of each month-8pm EST-605-472-5756 pin 7717294 

  
 

 


